Bugge, Dawn

From: zhou.shaohua@comcast.net

Sent: Friday, February 12, 2016 12:18 PM
To: Bugge, Dawn

Subject: Regarding Case 15-0050

Hi Dawn,

My name is Shaohua Zhou and | am the owner of the property addressed at 10172 Stutz CT NE, #B,
Blaine, MN55014.

| received a letter from the city regarding Case 15-0050. My apology for not able to attend the hearing
on Tuesday 2/9/2016 at 7:00pm. | will vote No for this. This is a residence area and need to be a
quiet and clean air environment. The outdoor dining will create some noise and food smell in the air
and make the people who live nearby feel they are in a commercial area, not a residence area.
Thanks for your consideration.

Best regards!
Shaohua Zhou
Owner of 10172 Stutz CT NE, #B, Blaine, MN55014



